SPECIAL MEETING SEALED BIDS - CASCADE PARK May 25, 1993

A legally advertised meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on Tuesday, May 25, 1993 at 3:30 p.m. at the Shenagno Township Municipal Building with supervisors Richard Schweinsberg and Joseph Budai present.

The purpose of the meeting was to accept sealed bids for the sewerline replacement at Cascade Park. The following bids were received:

| ANNICO CORP | \$ 9,800.00 |
|-------------------|-------------|
| JCM | 10,957.50 |
| Sikora Excavating | 11,497.00 |
| Graziani Constr. | 13,969.00 |
| Totin | 14,155.00 |
| Badger/Buly | 15,406.00 |
| Strange Corp | 19,406.00 |

The contract for this job will be awarded at the next regular monthly meeting of the Board of Supervisors (June 10, 1993).

Motion by Richard Schweinsberg second by Joseph Budai to adjourn.

Teresa K. Peace Secretary-Treasurer